
If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in 

or call us on 01362 692727.  Thank you for your continued help and support. 
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Dates for your diary   

Wednesday 20th March 

Pearl class assembly to parents 9am 

PJs and Pizza Year 1&2 4-6pm 

Thursday 21st March 

Year 2 World War 2 day Parents to join at 

2.30pm for street party. 

PJs and Pizza Reception 4-6pm 

PJs and Pizza Nursery 3-5pm 

Friday 22nd March 

Easter wreath making evening 7pm 

Tuesday 26th March 

9.15am Easter Service in the church  

Easter bonnet parade 

Choir on Tour 1.30pm  

Wednesday 27th March 

Ruby class assembly to parents 

Cheerleading Presentation to parents 

2.45pm 

Rainbow Raffle- wear the colour given to 

your class and bring in a raffle prize of 

that colour. 

Last day of term. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Current Weekly Attendance 

Pearl Class- 89.55% 

Ruby Class- 87% 

Diamond- 82%  

Sapphire-92.8% 

Emerald Class- 93.46% 

Topaz Class-92.96% 

 

Maths Whizz 

Well done to Sapphire class again for winning this 

week with the most progressions. 

Year 1&2 expected to complete 20 minutes a week. 

Well done to all the children that are in the Hall of Fame this 

week. There were so many of you. 

 

The Headteacher’s Award this week has been 

awarded to: 

Reception: Ava and Elenna  

Year 1: Delilah and Elodie 

Year 2: Gabby and Paisley Mae 

 Staff: Mrs Brooks 

Well done! 

Eco-warriors  

Congratulations to Riley, Oliver, Edward, Freddie, 

Chester and Evie for being selected as our school eco-

warriors. This role includes looking after our world-

making sure lights are not left turned on in empty 

classrooms, reminding their peers not to drop litter, 

encouraging the use of recycling bins etc 

 
Remember to purchase your rainbow raffle 

tickets. They are £1 per strip. 

Thank you for all your donations for 

Red nose day we raised £167.16 

Please remember that the trim trail should 

not be used before or after school. 

 

If anyone has any spare knickers, pants, 

socks or trousers please bring them in.  

 

Headlice has been reported in a few 

classes, please check your child’s hair 

regularly.  


